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RE: REQUEST FOR LETTER OF CONFIRMATION 

Thank you for your letter dated 24th February 2023 on behalf of the Amusement Device Industry 

Standard Certificate of Competency Board Limited (ADISCC).  

As requested in your letter, I can confirm the following. 

1. Representatives of the following Industry associations attended the Fairground Joint Advisory 

Committee (FJAC) held on 8th December 2022. 

• Amusement Catering Equipment Society (ACES)  

• Amusement Device Inspection Procedures Scheme (ADIPS) Ltd  

• Association of Independent Showmen (AIS)  

• British Amusement Catering Trade Association (BACTA)  

• British Association of Leisure Parks, Piers, and Attractions (BALPPA)  

• National Association for Leisure Industry Certification (NAFLIC)  

• Showmen’s Guild of Great Britain (SGGB)  

• Society of Independent Roundabout Proprietors (SIRP) 

• Amusement Catering Equipment Society (ACES) 

• National Association for Leisure Industry Certification (NAFLIC) 

• Professional Inflatable Play Association (PIPA) 

• Leisure Equipment and Asset Protection Scheme 
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2. I can also confirm that you gave a presentation at the FJAC held on 8th December 2023 in relation to 

the Amusement Device Industry Standard Certificate of Competency scheme. 

3. Finally, although HSE does not currently endorse or support any organisation providing a 

competency framework for ride controllers, operators, or attendants HSE can confirm that ADISCC 

have kept HSE informed as to the progress and direction of the scheme as it has developed.  

I hope that this addresses the matter raised in your letter.  

Yours sincerely 

 

 
HM Inspector of Health and Safety                  
Entertainment, Leisure, Commercial & Consumer Services Sector                                             
OPST | Engagement and Policy Division   


